
       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 

Principal: Kathryn Evans BA (Hons) NPQH 

 

  

 
 
Ref: LHU/SJN  
 
4th July 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Online Safety  
 
I am conscious that young people will be spending a lot more time online during the imminent summer break 
and wanted to share a digital safeguarding update with you all. 
 
Please find attached a summary of online safety issues which is designed to raise awareness of the key issues 
that affect young people. Information about keeping your children safe online can be found any time by:-  
 

• Visiting the online safety for parents page on our website: 
https://ormistonbolingbrokeacademy.co.uk/for-students/online-safety  
 

• Registering for and downloading the National Online Safety App which is free for all Parents/Carers 
of OBA students (more information can be found on the next page).  
 

• Downloading the Safer Schools App for free (more information can be found on the next page).  
 
Finally, to get a better understanding of how we can work together to support young people and yourselves 
with digital safety, I invite you to complete a short survey via this link:  
https://forms.office.com/e/FLPfEwbgE7  
  
I thank you for your ongoing support. Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr L Hussey  
Digital Safeguarding Coordinator 
 
  

https://ormistonbolingbrokeacademy.co.uk/for-students/online-safety
https://forms.office.com/e/FLPfEwbgE7


       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 
 




